
 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 

March 13, 2020 

Priority: HIGH 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Classes for Adult Education Programme Suspended until Further Notice 

The Ministry of Social Development and Family Services wishes to advise that following a decision by the 

Government to have all places of learning closed for one week, training for the Adult Education Programme 

which was scheduled to commence from Monday March 16, 2020 has been suspended until further notice. 

This has become necessary given efforts to slow the potential spread of COVID 19, due to exposure to mass 

gathering at public spaces 

The Ministry of Social Development and Family Services remains committed to offering these training 

opportunities to the national community, and will advise on the commencement of the classes in due course. 

 

-End- 

 

For more information: 

Communications Unit  

Ministry of Social Development and Family Services  

(868) 623-2608; Ext 5405/5424/5432 

Website: www.social.gov.tt 

corporatecomm.msd@gmail.com 
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